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Greenville Walking Tour, Sunday October 25, 3:00 PM 

Led by Greenville historian, Roger E. Kammerer 
 

Greenville historian Roger E. Kammerer will lead one of his locally renowned 
Walking Tours of the historic center of the city. Kammerer serves as the resident 
historian for the Pitt County Historical Society. He is also author of Recollections 
of Pitt County, co-author of Forgotten Tales of North Carolina, and editor of the 
Pitt County Genealogical Quarterly.  
 

The Walking Tour begins at 3:00 PM at the Five Points Parking lot across from 
Starlight. Social distancing will be practiced, and masks are required. PCHS will provide bottled water 
at the Cherry Hill Cemetery stop. Rain date, Nov. 1.  
 

 

       
Celebrating the 100 Years of Women’s Suffrage  

A Virtual Lecture by ECU History Professor Karin Zipf 
Monday November 2, 7:00-8:30 PM    

  

In honor of the centennial of Women’s Suffrage in the U.S., ECU History Professor Karin Zipf will 
deliver the keynote lecture, “The Most Radical Women in the U.S., 1848,” as part of a panel including 
other ECU faculty. This lecture will be broadcast online via Cisco WebEx. Registration is available at 
Zipf’s Women’s Suffrage Lecture, or by contacting PCHS president John Tucker, at tuckerjo@ecu.edu.  
 

 

Claire Edwards Virtual Presentation 
Historic Restorations in Farmville and Greenville   

                            Thursday December 3, Time TBA 
 

Local historic restorationist Claire Edwards will give a virtual presentation 
about her work on the relocation of the Jones-Lee House, formerly on Evans 
Street across from the Greenville Art Museum, now located next to the 
Greenville Chamber of Commerce. Edwards will also discuss restoration work 
she coordinated on several century-old buildings in downtown Farmville. 
Edwards’ presentation will be available online via Zoom. 
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Please join our e-mail list by contacting us as membership@pittcountyhistoricalsociety.com. 
And visit us online at www.pittcountyhistoricalsociety.com and on Facebook 


